Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Contract and Compliance Review
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:
Between the dates 01/04/2017 to 30/09/2017, please can you provide the following information:

“The names of current Voluntary Community Sector organisations holding a Quality and Assurance Contract who are undergoing a Contract Compliance review “

Answer: 

We have taken ‘Contract Compliance Review’ to mean a formal process of reviewing contractual compliance.  The City Council’s Contracts & Assurance Service keep all contracts, including those with the Voluntary and Community Sector (VCS) under proactive review through the following means:

a) Monitoring of quality and performance data returns.

b) Monitoring and investigation of any contractual concerns.

c) Quarterly contract meetings. 

d) Review through a contract management framework process. (CMF)

e) Review through the Quality Assurance Framework Process for Regulated/

     Non Regulated Services (QAF)

All contracted services are risk assessed to identify the level of monitoring required for each service based on various risk factors, including financial value, activity being undertaken, vulnerability of service users and performance.

Whilst a number of organisations are subject to the differing types of review, as detailed above.  The following organisation is subject to a Contract Compliance Review:

Adhar – Early Intervention & Prevention (EIP) Services - Mental Health Services – Contract Management Framework Process   

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

